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Atha Cliath as
South Dublin County Council

Corporate Services Department

Dr. J.J. Lynch,
Chairman,

Dublin Bus,

59 Upper O’Connell St.,
Dublin 1.

25™ May, 2010 .
Please refer to our Ref. No. on all correspondence: H2e/0510 ( i)

Re: Motion Passed at Meeting of South Dublin County Council

Dear Dr. Lynch,

The following Emergency Motion was passed at the Tallaght Area Committee
Meeting (2) held on 26th April 2010, and at the Council Meeting held on 10" May it
was AGREED to write to Dublin Bus expressing the Members’ concerns on the
matter:

"That this Committee opposes any further reduction in the bus service within Tallaght
and other areas within the County, resulting from the proposed review of services by
Dublin Bus."

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours sincerely,

q//\w

Mary Maguire,
Meetings Administrator,
Corporate Services Department.
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